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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is investing $6 
billion over the next four years to deliver 
more than 170 new and upgraded schools 
to support communities across NSW. In 
addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over four years. This 
is the largest investment in public 
education infrastructure in the history of 
NSW.

Penshurst West Public School
A project is underway to upgrade Penshurst 
West Public School. The project will deliver 
seven innovative learning spaces in a new 
building, new student amenities, and a 
special programs room.

Progress Summary
Classes in Block A and C have been relocated 
into the demountable buildings. The design 
of the new building is being finalised.

Next Steps
The main contract is out to tender and the 
works will be completed under a CDC 
(Complying Development Certificate) 
approval process. Main works including the 
demolition of Block A and C are expected to 
commence in mid 2019. 

Penshurst West Public School
Project update April 2019

This image is an example of an innovative earning space we are building for students across NSW.

Keeping you updated
We are committed to keeping you updated 
as the project progresses.

To help inform the design and learn more 
about the project, you can meet the project 
team at the Easter Hat Parade information 
booth:
Friday, 12 April 2019
12.30pm at Penshurst West Public School 

You can also speak with us about this project 
using the contact details below. 

For more information contact: 
School Infrastructure NSW
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au




